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Twenty years on from its unveiling in July 2005, the Canbury Passage mosaic

mural is in dire need of a clean, and the wonderful Save The World Club, the

creative minds behind the original work, are asking for help in the task. 

 

Volunteers are required to muck in on Monday 19th May, with a starter of

sandwiches at The Double Tree Hilton from 12 noon, followed by working

on the mural from 1 pm to 4 pm.

Volunteers need to wear clothing appropriate for the weather conditions...

something comfortable and something you don't mind getting grubby.

Definitely not your best frock! Also bring a bottle of water to keep hydrated.

 

Please let Kim Porrelli know (kim.porrelli@gmail.com) if you will be

coming along to lend some muscle and elbow grease.

Following the display last month of the designs for the proposed new

playground in Canbury Gardens, don't miss the opportunity to make your

comments available to the council via: Have Your Say

Clean up at Canbury Passage... volunteers required

Proposed new playground in Canbury Gardens

https://www.savetheworldclub.org/
https://kim.porrelli@gmail.com/
https://www.kingstonletstalk.co.uk/green-spaces/new-children-s-play-area-canbury-gardens/
https://www.kingstonletstalk.co.uk/green-spaces/new-children-s-play-area-canbury-gardens/
https://www.kingstonletstalk.co.uk/green-spaces/new-children-s-play-area-canbury-gardens/consultation/subpage.2025-04-17.6872900508/


 

If you are for tennis, please note the new phone number for the public tennis

courts in Canbury Gardens:

020 8546 8455

The Met Police have launched a new service called Met Engage, where you

can sign up to receive updates from local police officers on the issues that

matter most to you.

 

For now, this will only be live in South West London, but will be rolled out

across the city in the summer.

Canbury Gardens Tennis Centre - change of phone no.

Met Engage

https://www.metengage.co.uk/
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